
•Conference Results Published 6/9/1988; signed by John R. Ryan, 
Director, Air Traffic Services, ATO-1 
•Issue #70 Helicopter Emergency Medical Evacuation Service 
(HEMES)/Private Use Issue. 
•“We believe that when a public-benefit helicopter proposal is 
identified, it should be afforded the same consideration in OE studies 
as a public-use heliport. This would upgrade the level of safety for 
HEMES heliports to be consistent with that which is afforded public-
use facilities. (ATO-250 & AES-250)” 


